
At this facility, we want our visitors to enjoy shopping and dining with 
peace of mind. We are implementing various measures to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. Please check the latest policy regarding movement 
between prefectures when you visit the facility. 

* We usually wear masks to welcome you.

Safe for everyone and safe together. 
We will send you a "Cheer with a smile!"

COVID-19
Our facility's efforts to 
prevent expansion and
requests to customers

Efforts of this facility

Requests to customers

We thoroughly implement measures 
such as temperature measurement, 
the wearing of masks, and the washing 

hands by employees.
We wipe and disinfect areas that we 
come into contact with frequently.

We are strengthening the 
ventilation in the building.

We have installed 
splash-prevention partitions in 
restaurants and food courts.

We carry out and promote 
takeout services at restaurants.

The use of smoking rooms is 
restricted.

Please wear a mask and check the 
temperature and physical condition 
before coming to the facility.

Please wash and disinfect your 
hands diligently.

Let's use the COVID-19 
contact confirmation app 

(COCOA). Cashless payment is recommended.

Keep a distance from people. Please come in a small group.

Leave spaces on escalators. Elevators have a maximum capacity.

Please refrain from talking in 
a loud voice.

* Efforts may differ depending on the facility.
* Admission, entry, and parking lots may be restricted depending on congestion.
* Please check the latest policy regarding movement between prefectures 

when you visit the facility.
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